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My Brother Knights:


On behalf of my wife, Lady Michele, and me, we hope you had a Merry Christmas and we hope you will have a blessed and prosperous new year.  I want to thank you for the help and support you have given me as your Grand Knight.  I look forward to working with you throughout this year.


May the Christ Child bless you and your families in 2009 and beyond!


Keep you eye on the Blanket.  There are things that come up after the newsletter goes to print.  The Blanket is the fastest way to get a message out.


 In case you didn’t hear, our Council donated 423 sweatshirts to Holy Cross Children Services.  Several of us and our wives gave up a Sunday afternoon to wrap and mark the sweatshirts by size and gender.  Our Worthy District Deputy, Bill Gorny, had to rent a trailer to get the sweatshirts to the District Deputies Winter Meeting.  He was not allowed to unload until State took pictures.  Our District was one of a very few that wrapped and marked the sweatshirts as we were asked.  God bless all who helped. 


 To my Brother Officer: Thanks for the understanding when I have to move the “Officers’ Meeting”.  Things out of my control come up and the meeting has to be moved.  My sincere thanks and apology.  Guess what!  We are moving this months meeting also.


 Our Lady of Charity


Last October, 2007, we hosted the “Our Lady of Charity” Icon for our District.  This year our District is asked to host it again and this time the service will be at Sts. Peter & Paul.  As Grand Knight I am asking you to help represent our Council at this service.  If you normally go to Mass on Sunday with your family, I am asking that you also attend on Saturday at 4:30pm with your family.  One of the attributes of this Council is our dedication to God and Mary; here is another chance to show our devotion.  Please mark your calendar and attend this devotion.


 Bowling for Special Olympics


One of our brother knights, John Cahillane, works with the participants in the Winter Special Olympics Games.  He is asking for your support.  He is holding a Bowling Fundraiser on Sunday, Feb. 22.  Check in time is 12:45 pm and bowling begins at 1:30pm.  The cost is $20.00/person; shoes are free.  We will be bowling at Cherry Hill Lanes on Inkster just north of Cherry Hill.  John has been involved with the Special Olympics since 1982.  He helps with the Special Olympics and gives the participants rides on his snow mobile.


 Please consider help John by attending the Bowling Fundraiser.  Contact John at (313) 570-4851 or (313) 274-5198.


 Help St. Linus School


The Knights are being asked to help the school with two of their fundraisers. 


Sunday, Jan. 18, and Saturday, Jan 24, the school would like our help at the Auto Show selling food.  We will be at Cobo Hall from 9:00am to 9:00pm each day.  The school gets 10% of the profit of food sales in the booth the school is asked to man.  We will need 10 to 12 bodies to run the booth each day.  We are hoping to get enough volunteers to break it up to two seven hour shifts each day (there is an overlap to bring the 2nd shift up to speed).  If you can help or if you have questions, please call Lecturer Joe Whalen (313)587-8834 or Grand Knight Tom Kramarz (313) 410-2796. 


The school parents will also be selling raffle tickets.  Please consider purchasing some tickets from them. 




















The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. Newsletters can be a great way to market your product or service, and also create credibility and build your organization’s identity among peers, members, employees, or vendors.


First, determine the audience of the newsletter. This could be anyone who might benefit from the information it contains, for example, employees or people interested in purchasing a product or requesting your service.


You can compile a mailing list from business reply cards, customer information sheets, Business cards collected at trade shows, or membership lists. You might consider purchasing a mailing list from a company.


If you explore the Project Gallery, you will find many publications that match the style of your newsletter.


Next, establish how much time and money you can spend on your newsletter. These factors will help determine how frequently you publish the newsletter and its length. It’s recommended that you publish your newsletter at least quarterly so that it’s considered a consistent source of information. Your customers or employees will look forward to its arrival.
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Super Bowl Party


February 1st


St. Linus Activities Room


5:00 PM





From the Desk of the Grand Knight…








September/October 2008


Volume 4, Issue 3





Knight Lites








Father Veryser Knights of Columbus Council


Invites You to Join Them For Their


1st Annual Super Bowl Party





St. Linus Activities Room


Sunday, February 1, 2009 from 5:00 p.m. 





Admission: $10.00 per person 


Includes: Buffet, Beer, Wine, & Set Ups





Tickets Available at the Door 





At Half Time the Winners of the Television Raffle will be announced. Tickets for the raffle are available after all Masses in the month of January. $10 for one $25 for three




















Jan/Feb 2009


Volume 5, Issue 1























Father Veryser Knights of Columbus Council


Invites You to Join Them For Their


1st Annual Mardi Gras Masquerade Ball





St. Linus Church – School Activities Room


Saturday, February 21, 2009 from 7:00 p.m. until Midnight





Admission: $15.00 per person or $25.00 per couple


Includes: Buffet, Beer, Wine, & Set Ups


Entertainment with Deejay Mike of M.T. Productions





Tickets Available at the Door &Pre-Sale


Before and After each Mass in February





Costumes, masks, boas, beads encouraged, but not required
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Are You an active member,


The kind that would be missed,


Or are you just contented


That your name is on the list?





Do you attend the meetings


And mingle with the flock,


Or do you stay at home


And criticize and knock?





Do you take an active part


To help the work along,


Or are you satisfied to be


The kind that just belongs?





Do you ever work on committees


To see there is no trick,


Or leave the work to just a few


And talk about the clique?





So come to meetings often


And help with hand and heart,


Don’t be just a member


But take an active part.





Think it over, Brother,


You know right from wrong,


Are you an active member


Or do you just go along?

















Prayer to St. Michael the Archangel




















The Knights are being asked to help the school with one of their fundraisers





Sunday, January 18 and Saturday, January 24, volunteers are being requested to man a food booth at the Auto show at Cobo Hall. The time is from 9:00 AM until 9:00 PM. The day will be split into two groups and the need is for 10 to 12 people to run the booth.





The school gets 10% of the profit of food sales in the booth





If you can help or if you have questions, please call Lecturer Joe Whalen (313)587-8834 or Grand Knight Tom Kramarz (313) 410-2796





Help St. Linus School





Sweatshirts For


Holy Cross Children Services


 











Saint Michael the Archangel,


Defend us in battle.


Be our protection against


The wickedness and snares 


Of the devil.


May God rebuke him,


We humbly pray;


And do thou, 


O Prince of the Heavenly Host – 


By the Divine Power of God – 


Cast into hell, Satan and all evil


Spirits, who roam


Throughout the world seeking


The ruin of souls.


Amen





It has been recommended by our Chancellor that his prayer be memorized by the council as it will be recited at the conclusion of our Business Meetings moving forward. Its purpose is to pray for the troops that are answering the call of their country and protect the people in need. 








Be an Active Member


























We still need to make up for the members we lost this past year.  The Knights have a lot to offer, as you know, if the men of the Parish give us a chance


If you know any worthy individual the fits in the mold of a Knight of Columbus make no hesitation and have a form 100 in hand.


Any questions as to the process for attaining the 1st degree or general questions about the council, the Order, or specific events do not hesitate to contact our Membership Director, S.K. Michael Robinson, or any other member of Father Veryser Council




















The Knights was formed to render financial aid to members and their families. Mutual aid and assistance are offered to sick, disabled and needy members and their families. Social and intellectual fellowship is promoted among members and their families through educational, charitable, religious, social welfare, war relief and public relief works. Thanks to the efforts of Father Michael J. McGivney, assistant pastor of St. Mary’s Church in New Haven and some of his parishioners, the Connecticut state legislature on March 29, 1882, officially chartered the Knights of Columbus as a fraternal benefit society. The Order is still true to its founding principles of charity, unity and fraternity.


 
























































In case you didn’t hear, our Council donated 423 sweatshirts to the Holy Cross Children Services. Several of us and our wives gave up a Sunday to wrap and mark the sweatshirts by size and gender.





Our Worthy District Deputy, Bill Gorny, had to rent a trailer to get the sweatshirts to the District Deputies Meeting. He was not allowed to unload until after the State office took pictures





God Bless all that participated














Membership








We’re on the Web!


See us at:


http://kofc13810.org
























































































































































About Our Organization…
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About Our Organization…











Please note that the regular business meeting that takes place on the 4th Thursday of the month has been moved.





The date of January’s business meeting is:





January 22, 2009 at 7:30


St. Linus Activites Room








6466 Evangeline


Dearborn Heights, MI  48127





Phone:


313-720-9449





Fax:








Editor:


Michael Beurer





E-Mail of Editor:


mtbeurer@comcast.net
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Meeting Change























Please remember the sick and recovering from our council and their family members especially,





Bishop S.K. Francis Reiss�B.K. Ted Bartek�B.K. John Cahillane�B.K. Richard Chavez�Joan Dodson, mother-in-law of S.K. Mike Beurer�B.K. Larry Farchione�Patricia June, wife of David & mother of Mike June�B.K. Bill Kubek�Flo Mattis, wife of B.K. Frank Mattis�B.K. Bob Percha�Daughter of B.K. Ray Kulpa 





If you know of a Brother Knight or member of his family who is in need of our prayers, please contact GK Tom Kramarz or DGK Dave Zmudczynski.
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